
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A letter to our sponsors, 

 

Greetings from Kings Park Speedway, 

 

Another season of fast paced racing in the queen city is upon us and we are very excited 

to hit the ground running! 

 

As you might know this season will mark our 56th year at our current location just east 

of the city.  Along with celebrating our past, we took aim at making sure Kings Park 

Speedway is a safer and more enjoyable place for all who walked through our gates. We 

made upgrades to our tower, restrooms and invested in new LED lighting in our parking 

lot and track.  

 

Many of our members enjoyed the growing success that we all shared as local media 

outlets chose to help shine a light on what makes our track so special to not only them 

but the community.  

 

As a non-profit organization we rely on the support of local businesses to help keep one 

of Canada’s oldest race clubs open and operational.  With your support we look to 

continue growing Kings Park Speedway for generations to come. 

 

We thank you for your continued support and hope to see you this summer in the stands! 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Jeff Fink  

Club President 

Kings Park Speedway 

306-209-2411 

 


